
Christmas Celebrations 

 

We will be celebrating Christmas with the children 

on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, 12/21-

12/23. (ON WEDNESDAY, 12/23—WEAR 

PAJAMAS!)  

*Because of COVID, the teachers will provide the 

children with special snacks, holiday themed 

games and activities, and gifts from us to them! At 

this time, we are not allowing children to bring in 

treats (snacks or trinkets) to be passed out to their 

classmates. 

*We will go above and beyond to make this 

Christmas extra special for the kiddos. Santa will 

still be delivering books for the children, as he 

does every Christmas!  

*The cost for these books are $5. We will not have 

a typical Santa visit, but are working on a fun, safe 

way to incorporate him. 


